
Weekly Communication 

 

Please reply to infantinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please find attached to the school website the following letters; 

 Covid Chart  

 FOSIS Newsletter 

 Team Spirit Girls Football 

 Year R Curriculum Letter 

 Year 1 Curriculum Letter 

 Year 1 Tricky Words 

 Year 2 Curriculum Letter 

 Year 2 Spellings 

 

http://www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk/page/default.asp?pid=82 

 
Don’t forget to look at our Community Information page also in the letters 

section for what’s happening in Southampton. 

 

 

COVID FLOW CHART  

We recognise it is difficult for parents when children are ill or sent home from school 

unwell understanding the guidelines therefore, we have uploaded a flow chart to the 

school website that will help when making the decision of how to proceed.  

 
INFO 
Just to reassure families, USH has arrangements in place for daily monitoring of 
attendance including for suspected cases of coronavirus and we will always liaise 
with the local Health Protection Team in the event of any confirmed case. The 
Leadership will promptly contact parents individually and/or in groups should a case 
be confirmed to inform them of next steps.  
 

mailto:infantinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk
http://www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk/page/default.asp?pid=82


Useful links.  

• NHS guidance on Coronavirus 

symptoms: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/ 

• NHS 111 online coronavirus service: https://digital.nhs.uk/coronavirus/nhs-111-

online-coronavirus-services 

• To book a Coronavirus test: 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing-and-tracing/get-a-test-

to-check-if-you-have-coronavirus/ 

 

GRAB & GO  

We are trialing a new Grab & Go option on Thursday 1st October – PIZZA (so there 

will be no Roast Chicken Bap) Sandwiches are still an option also  

 

LOST PROPERTY 

Due to coronavirus, we are unable to allow access to any 'Lost Property'. 
Please ensure that all of your child's belongings, clothes, water bottles, lunch boxes 
etc are clearly named so that we may return them should they go astray. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Amanda Hunt  

Administration Officer 

 

Please remember to be considerate of others when lining up in the que 

 

Please remember to wear a mask where possible unless you have a 

medical condition which exempts you. 
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